
Regarding SB 821 

Dear Honorable Senator Floyd Prozanski, Senator Kim Thatcher, Senator Anthony Broadman, 
Senator Sara Gelser Blouin, Senator James Manning Jr. and Senator Mike McLane 

My name is Cathy Rackham. I live in Millersburg which has an Albany address. I am a concerned 
Oregon citizen and a Linn County Republican PCP in precinct 76 in Linn County.   

I oppose SB 821 and ask you to vote no on this Bill.  

Why would anyone want to remove a deadline to supervise and classify sex offenders? Why 
wouldn’t we extend the deadline if it can’t be met?  

Or why wouldn’t we schedule a hearing for Senator Haydens bill SB 1068 that address’s the 
problem?  

One of the things Senator Haydens bill would do is require Oregon to classify sex offenders who 
have moved here, to skirt their sex offender classifications, to what they had in the states that they 
came from. Common sense action is what we need, seeing how most of these unclassified sex 
offenders moved her from out of State. We certainly don’t need to entirely remove the deadline to 
classify sex offenders!  

We have over 18,259 Unclassified sex offenders in Oregon! This is outrageous. SB 821 does not 
serve Oregon well or protect it’s Citizens by removing the current deadline.  I implore you to move 
Senator Haydens SB 1068 to a hearing instead of passing this bill! 

I urge you to vote no SB 821.  

Thank you for your service to our great state of Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cathy B. Rackham 


